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Organizations that use CentOS Linux® 7 currently face a choice. The CentOS 

Project will discontinue all updates and releases of CentOS Linux 7 after June 

30, 2024. As a result, CentOS Linux users must migrate to a new operating 

system to continue receiving updates and patches. While migrating to a new 

operating system may seem tedious, it also presents an opportunity to reassess 

your organization’s needs and choose a platform that will better support your 

business and IT strategies now and in the future. 


